
December 7, 2021 

9
th
 Day of The October Term 

Maysville, MO  

 

 

 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White, East District, Chet Owen 

and County Clerk, Melissa Meek. 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll welcomed all of those in attendance as they joined us for the opening 

prayer. The Pledge of Allegiance was then said by all in attendance. 

 

East District Commissioner, Chet Owen made the motion to approve today’s agenda with West District 

Commissioner, Kyle White making the second. All in favor. Motion carried. West District Commissioner, 

Kyle White made the motion to approve the minutes from November 30, 2021 meeting with East District 

Commissioner, Chet Owen making the second. All in favor. Motion carried.  

 

It is reminded that the Courthouse will be closed on December 24 as well as December 31, 2021. Hours for 

Collector/Treasurer’s Office will be 8 a.m. until 6 p.m. on December 30
th
. 

 

Discussion was had on ARPA funds and what the County will use the funds for. Also discussed were the laws 

governing how these funds are spent. Currently the Commission is looking at spending a majority of the funds 

at Sunset Home.  

 

Sheriff Kasey Keesaman and Chief Deputy Tracy Neill met with the Commission to discuss payroll, comp 

time and security changes for the Courthouse after the 1
st
 of the year.  

 

East District Commissioner, Chet Owen made the motion to give ARPA Funds to DDRJ per their request. 

West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the second. White, aye and Owen, aye. Motion carried 2-0. 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll was absent during this discussion and vote. Be it noted that Presiding 

Commissioner, Kyle Carroll serves as one of the Director’s of the Daviess DeKalb Regional Jail 

 

East District Commissioner, Chet Owen had questions concerning the budget and repairs to heritage park. 

 

The NW Commissioner’s will hold their quarterly meeting in Buchanan County at the end of December.  

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll and West District Commissioner, Kyle White will attend the Region D 

Meeting on Thursday December 9.  

 

East District Commissioner, Chet Owen attended a meeting of the University of Missouri Extension. 

 

With no other business before the Commission, East District Commissioner, Chet Owen made the 

motion to adjourn until December 14, 2021. Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll made the second. 

All in favor. Motion carried.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


